
From:
To: Peter Cooper (VPA); Samuel Duff (VPA); Laurie Mitchell (VPA)
Subject: Amendment C158-Beveridge North West PSP
Date: Tuesday, 23 November 2021 3:55:17 PM

I am writing this email regarding the Quarry in Beveridge/Wallan. We don't want this
quarry to be built as it is gonna bring noise, dust, vibrations and impacting health,
wellbeing and liveabilty in the area.
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